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February 6, 2017

Via Electronic Filing

Ms. Barcy McNeal
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
Administration/Docketing
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor
Columbus, OH 43215-3793

Re: Hog Creek Wind Farm LLC,
Case Nos. 16-1422-EL-BGA and 16-1423-EL-BGA

Dear Ms. McNeal:

On November 29, 2016, the Ohio Power Siting Board (“OPSB”) issued an
Order on Certificate approving Hog Creek’s applications to amend its Hog
Creek I Certificate (Case No. 09-277-EL-BGN) and Hog Creek II Certificate
(Case No. 10-654-EL-BGN) subject to the conditions set forth in the Stipulation
and the conditions set forth in the certificate orders as later amended (Order on
Certificate at 9).

Within these sets of conditions, Stipulation Condition No. 5 requires that:

At the time the first turbine is mechanically completed, the Applicant shall
obtain and provide to Staff a technical assistance letter from the U.S. Fish
and Wildlife Service (USFWS) or obtain an Incidental Take Permit under
Section 10 of the Endangered Species Act.

Attached is a copy of the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service Technical Assistance
Letter dated February 2, 2017. Thus Hog Creek is in compliance with
Stipulation Condition No. 5.

If you have any questions please call at the number listed above.

Sincerely,

Sally W. Bloomfield

Attachment

cc: Andrew Conway (w/Attachment)
Jonathan Pawley (w/Attachment)
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